
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

30/22 19 July 2022 

 
 

SHIRE LIBRARY CLOSED SATURDAY 30TH JULY 2022 
 
 
Due to the temporary closure of Murray Road from the Silver City Road intersection 
to the Gaze Road intersection to all traffic on Saturday 30th July from 5am to 6pm, 
the Shire Library will be closed on Saturday 30th July 2022. 
 
 
 

David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  

 


